
NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 
 

 

There may be a quorum of Hidalgo County Commissioners on 

Wednesday, May 7, 2014 at 3:00 p.m. for the purpose of attending a  

PLAC meeting. The meeting will take place in the Commission Chambers 

located at  

305 Pyramid Street, in  

Lordsburg,  New Mexico.  
 

 

 

THE PUBLIC IS INVITED TO ATTEND 
 

 


